
Haldi-Kukkam Celebration by Non-teaching staff-On 15 January 2024 

On the occasion of Makar Sankranti our college Non-teaching staff always 

organises Haldi Kumkam celebration. Under the gender equality in this 

celebration even the Male members were equally given the priority and given 

the gift. All female teaching and non-teaching staff has enjoyed this function 

 

  

  
 


